HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

E: dl.0171.info@schools.sa.edu.au 18 Education Road, Happy Valley SA 5159
www.happyvalley.sa.edu.au P: 8381 7166 F: 8381 6041

2/08/21

Dear Families,

This term enrolment offers for secondary school will be sent to the families of our year 6 and 7
students.

It is important for you to know that not all schools will send out their enrolment offers at the same
time, but they will be sent as close as possible to 13 August 2021.

Most families will receive their offer via email. If you think you have not received your enrolment
offer from your secondary school, you need to check your junk folder for an email from
education.noreply@sa.gov.au.

If you did not provide an email address on your Registration of Interest form, you will receive your
enrolment offer in the mail or it will be handed to you by your child.

If your enrolment offer has not arrived by 18 August, please let the Front Office know and we can
follow up with the secondary school on your behalf.

If you need support to accept your enrolment offer, it is best to contact your allocated secondary
school and they can step you through the process.
Kind regards,

Paul and Anthea

Government
of South Australia

Department for Education
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